
Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

We have a great opportunity for girls in year 4-6 to attend a FREE Dynamos 

cricket camp this summer, at Blyth Cricket Club on the following dates: 

 
10th, 11th and 12th August 

 

All sessions are 10:00-15:00, and will be led by myself and Emily Ward from 

Northumberland Cricket Board. 

 

If any parents are interested in registering their daughter could you contact me 

on: 

adam.robson@northumberlandcricketboard.co.uk 
 

I will send you a direct link to register to the summer camp for free.  

 

Parents can find more information regarding Dyanmos Cricket here 

 

Many thanks  

Adam 

Adam Robson - Cricket Development Officer 

Northumberland Cricket Board Limited, 
West Denton Leisure Centre, 
West Denton Way, Newcastle upon Tyne, NE5 2QZ 
 
Landline: 
Mobile: 07904 572443 
Email: adam.robson@northumberlandcricketboard.co.uk 
Web: www.northumberlandcricketboard.co.uk 
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